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Eurobodalla Dressage Club – General Meeting 
Held on14th November 2023 at the Moruya Golf Club, 

Moruya  

 

 
Meeting opened at 6.30 pm 

Attendance:  Cathy Smith, Megan Gandy, Irene Adams, Hetty Munda, Robbie Lyttle 

Apologies:  Sue Berry, K A Whyte, Rebecca O’Brien 

1. Minutes from the previous Meeting of 10th October 2023 were tabled. 
 
Moved by: Cathy Smith that the Minutes be accepted. 
Seconded:  Megan Gandy 
Carried:  All 
 

  

2. Treasurer’s Report: 
 
Irene Adams presented the Treasurer’s Report for the months July to November 2023 
which shows an income from Global for our September competition being $1,408.98 
and club membership of $374.73.   
 
Expenditures amounting to $3,835.84 which included EA insurance of $1,496.00, 
ENSW membership of $255.00, Showground hire of $253.0 and judges expenses 
totaling $987.22.  Plus sundry items. 
 
Moved by:  Robbie Lyttle that the Treasurer’s Report be accepted. 
Seconded: Hetty Munda 
Carried:  All 
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3. Correspondence In: 
 

 Email from the Office of Sport re Local Sport Grant.  Hetty to investigate. 
 

 Email from Christian Trainer – the Horseback Vet will be visiting from the UK. 
 

 Email from DNSW re adherence to rules, in particular to Rule 3.11 - 
Unauthorised Assistance.  Also Rule 3.12.2  - Riding in competition, warm up 
and exercise areas.  It is recommended that all members take the time to read 
these Rules. 

 

 
 

Grant 

 
 

HM 

4. Matters arising from Previous Minutes: 
 

 Membership Fees – The Committee has made the decision to increase 
membership and entry fees by $5.00 each in 2024.  The Club has not 
increased fees for quite some years but is unable to continue unless the fees 
are raised. 
 

 King Brian trophy has been given to Lynne Mitchell for engraving and will be 
presented at our Championship day. 
 

 Christmas Party - Hetty to advise members of details and Emma to put on our 
Facebook. 
 

 Championship rugs – sponsors rugs are being organized by Irene. 
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Trophy 
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5. 
General Business: 
 

 Cathy advised that she had prepared a Report for Rob Bradley (Emma’s 
husband) who is CEO of the Confederation of Australian Sport and Chair of the 
Coaching Council Australia, which had been forwarded to him.  
 
This report outlined the difficulties our Club, and many other rural clubs, are 
facing.  In particular the difficulty of finding Judges, the rule of Stewards 
attending competitions not being very clear (and onerous!), number of tests 
allowed per day and unclear requirements for Working with Children 
certificates. 
 

 Members are reminded that dogs must be kept on a leash at all times and are 
not permitted within the competition ring. 
 

Moved by:  Hetty Munda that General Business be accepted. 
Seconded: Megan Gandy 
Carried:  All  

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
Next Meeting: 
 
Our next meeting will be held on Tuesday 13th February 2024 at the Moruya Golf Club, 
Moruya commencing at 6.30 pm. Meeting closed 7.30 pm 

  

 


